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2025-06-20       Miscellaneous Notices 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

… 

Downtown Development District of the City of New Orleans 

RFP # 2025 – 40- 01 

 

The mission of the Downtown Development District of the City of New Orleans 

(DDD) is to drive the development of Downtown New Orleans and be the catalyst 

for a prosperous, stimulating, innovative heart of the Crescent City. 

 

Notice is hereby given that the DDD has issued a Request for Proposals for Private 

Security Services within the 160 Blocks of the DDD.  Sealed Bids will be received 

by the DDD, located at 201 St. Charles Avenue, Suite 3912, New Orleans, LA  

70170, until Friday, July 18th, 2025, at 2:00pm Central Time.  Only those proposals 

received on time and in the correct location will be considered. 

 

Bid Documents may be obtained by contacting the Public Safety and Operations 

Division of the DDD at 504-784-9454 or cbourg@downtownnola.com. 

 

All responses must be submitted in accordance with the RFP bid documents.  The 

DDD reserves the right to accept or reject any and all items or portions of items 

received.  
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